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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 8:54 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL17-028

Please post this message under Comments and Responses in the Crocker Wind Farm docket, EL17‐028. 
 
‐Patty 
  

From: Chess Obermeier 
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2017 18:51:55 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: [EXT] Crocker Wind Farm EL17-028 

Dear Madam Chairperson and South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioners, 
 
As a landowner in Clark county, I would like to communicate my support for the Crocker Wind Farm EL17-
028.  This project is at the forefront of wind technology and will provide many benefits not only to the 
environment in general, but for the surrounding communities specifically. 
 
The reduction alone for CO2 emissions will be 600,000 tons per year.  In our current struggle to deal with 
climate change, whether real or perceived, that is a huge number!  Cleaner energy should be everyone's priority. 
 
The Community Fund and economic impact that will be provided to the communities within the project will be 
an added bonus to the county. 
 
For these reasons, I fully support Geronimo Energy and look forward to working with them.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chess Obermeier 

 
Chicago, IL 60610 
 

 
 

 
 
 




